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To Whom It May Concern:

This notice is being provided pursuant to regulations contained in the lllinois Worker Adjustment and Retraining
Notification Act, which requires affected employers to provide notice to certain government units or officials of a
pending mass layoff or permanent closure.

This is to advise you that on (date), Northern lllinois Academy will permanently close. The number of employees
affected is 148. A list of the affected positions is enclosed. Affected employees do not have bumping rights.

Employees are not represented by a union. The telephone number is (847) 391-8000 and the address is 998 Corporate
Blvd, Aurora, IL 60502.

For further information, please contact me at (phone number).
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Addison Wilczak | Senior Director of Human Resources | Behavioral Health Division
m: 847.563.0818

incerely,



